

UCL Ear Institute 332-336 Gray's Inn Road London WC1X 8EE

Telephone: 020 7833 0035

Fax: 020 7233 5800

E-mail: admin@sound-seekers.org.uk Website: www.sound-seekers.org.uk

Mr. Bim Sandhu
The Sandhu Charitable Foundation
First Floor, Santon House
53-55 Uxbridge Road
Ealing
London W5 5SA

Ref: BS/Charity/ns

Tuesday 18th November

Dear Bim,

We were absolutely delighted to receive a grant of £5,000 from The Sandhu Charitable Foundation, especially because this will be matched by DFID doubling your donation. Thank you so much for your support in our appeal that will make a life-changing difference to deaf children and adults in Malawi. I am deeply grateful that Reena met you at the Charity Chairs Conference a month ago and that she made this donation happen. She is a wonderful Board member and we are extremely lucky to have her.

The Hear in Malawi Appeal is raising money to build, equip and staff a comprehensive audiology service in Blantyre. This project will bring a free of charge complete public health audiology service to the country for the first time by creating a new clinic at the country's largest hospital, supporting outreach clinics, and the training of two extremely promising Malawian audiological assistants to become fully qualified audiologists. This will help over ten thousand children and adults so that they can go to school and find work.

I hope we can arrange to meet up soon somewhere in London with Reena, as I would love to hear more about the Sandhu Foundation and your interest in Malawi.

Thank you again for your donation. It helps us to deliver real changes to the lives of deaf people in Malawi.

Yours sincerely,

Eucy Carter CEO

Patron: HRH The Duke of York, KG, KCVO, ADC

Vice-Patrons: The Rt. Hon. Malcolm Bruce, MP William F Austin Dame Mary Perkins, DBE FBOA Chair: Dr Denise Goldman, BSc(Hons) PhD Vice Chair: Reena Pastakia Chief Executive: Lucy Carter

Company Limited by Guarantee (England) Reg. No. 2739343 Reg. Charity No. 1013870